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Mr. Glenn I Huss,
Box 2098
Denver Colorado B0201

Dear Glenn:

I apprecliated your letter of sore weeks ago
ebout the Nazareth iron. What you had to 'tell me about
1t was far more inteeresting than one of the learnsd papers
one heg®® at a meeting of The Meteoritical Society! I have
about decided I will forego this year's gession. My wife
1s much attracted to 2witzerlsnd but I do not like thelr
long session, night pdpers or the geological execursilon,

: WE have committed outselves to one of the eclipse
tours, leavin- New York Jyne 22, I ar not hevpy 2bout being
cooped up on 2 ship for two weekes, but it 1s the easiet and
most pleasant way to get 2 chance at seelng the eclipse=-
even then there 1s no 100%4 assurance of a clear sky being
avallable, but you do have some mobility.

I heve a 1little problem with the Nazareth slice,
It 18 begimming to show exudations and devosits due to
lawrencite. At this stage do you think 1t could be dissolved,
perhaps by long immersion of ethyl aleohol or even something
else? YHur thoughts swill be appreciated.

a/éagﬂ" {
mall plece of Toluea I had.

could cut it with ~n automatic
hack saw he a1 purchased and I let him try, but it only rulned
his blade and stopped half way thru. Cfn you finish
this cut and polieh and etch bhoth faces? S8acrifice such L
material as 1s necesesary. There is certainly no hurry on this.

I am meidiing you a
My friend Bob Browh thought h

The "Hawkins" meteorite from Weco is back down there
on exhibit with a sign requestifng ifformation from any one
and the Waco paper was supposed to run an article of inquiry
for me. Bgt no informatbn seems to turn up.

Sincerely,
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